
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
19 January 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 9 Options Evening  
 
On Thursday 8 February 2024 we will be hosting our Year 9 Options Evening from 
4pm till 6pm.  
 
The evening will begin with a presentation about the Options Process. This will 
provide you and your son with an understanding of the process and we will also 
share the key dates.  
 
After this presentation, you and your son will have the opportunity to talk to subject 
teachers about the courses that we have to offer at Key Stage 4.  
 
In addition, we will also be sharing details of all the courses online on our website. 
This is to give you and your son as much time as possible to research and think 
carefully about the subjects before submitting your son’s choices. 
 
Please complete the link below to confirm your attendance by Thursday 25 January 
2024.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/bmg6jEb0uS 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bmg6jEb0uS

